From: Camille Carpenter

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Buffalo River watershed moratorium
Date: Sunday, September 15, 2019 2:33:59 PM

The fragile karst geology makes the hog farm a threat to the Buffalo River area—a disaster waiting to
happen.

Hopefully we can put an end to this threat.

Sent from my iPhone
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